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The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
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Australia – Victoria 

No. 469 (P) of 2023 

PORT PHILLIP HEADS – POINT LONSDALE REEF 

NEW WRECK 

Date: EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Details: 
Mariners are advised that a wreck exists at Point Lonsdale Reef, at the following location: 
 

- 38° 17.7323’ S, 144° 37.0341’ E 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in the vicinity of Point Lonsdale Reef. 
 
 
AUS Charts and Publications Affected: 
AUS 144 
ENC AU5RIP01 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
Further Notice: 
No further Notice will be issued. 
 
 
 
 
 
KATE MAHERAS 
Director Maritime Safety 

16/11/2023  
 


